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Sign your 4th to 6th grader up for the 
latest Hawk Circle workshop – 
String, Rope, Knots and Twine, to 
be held at the Waldorf School of 
Baltimore after school on Friday, 1st 
April (it’s no joke!) from 3:30 p.m. to 
5:30 p.m.  Ricardo Sierra, Director 
of Hawk Circle Wilderness Summer 

Camp, and wilderness survival in-
structor Ben Gallagher will teach 
participants to make rope and string 
from natural plant fibers. Learn 
lashing knots, friction knots, and 
stopper knots, great for making bow 
strings, fishing line and nets, bas-
ketry, jewelry, carrying straps, and 

Hawk Circle after school workshop 
belts. Rope and string have many 
uses in the wilderness, and once 
learned, these skills will serve you 
in many areas of your life. Students 
will take home their own handmade 
string as well as a memorable after-
noon with Ric and Ben. Cost is $10.  
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(most of which was recyclable) and 
put it out to be recycled. I found out 
what the top contributors are to 
street litter: beer glass bottles and 
aluminum beer cans. Of course, I 
also picked up other soda and soft 
drink containers."  

Jake Gordon 
Eighth Grade 

 Jacob Gordon, 8th grade student 
and Green & Global Action Team 
member put into practice our Green 
mission at WSB in the greater com-
munity:  

“I would like to share a home-based 
project I did last week. I went 
around my house and took all litter 

Recycling in Action 

grams; please contact them directly 
to find out more. 

http://www.mathtree.com/
kids_fun_math_summer_camps_tut
oring_programs_baltimore_md.asp
x. 

Parent/Child Summer Classes at 
Waldorf 

Spread the word—we have Parent/
Child classes during the summer for 
children from birth to 3 years. Our 
classes fill up quickly. For more in-
formation, contact Bonny Mochan 
at 410-367-6808, ext. 202. 

Math Summer Camp at Waldorf 

Sign up now and invite your chil-
dren’s friends—make math fun! 

This summer we are pleased to 
once again host MathTree. Details 
of the program’s running can be 
found on the link below. MathTree 
also runs a wider range of pro-

Summer at Waldorf 


